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November 26, 2023 

 
 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Psalm 66:1-4 

Prayer of Invocation 

Worship in Song 

Singing of Favorite Christmas Hymns 

Offering 

Pat Christian and Heather Arlin “People Need the Lord” * 

Message – We Give Thanks For… 

Hymn # 564  “We Are So Blessed” 

Benediction 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Live stream and previous sermons online at truememorial.org 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

*AFTER this time, children are dismissed for Children’s 
Church downstairs.  Nursery and toddler rooms are open 
throughout worship.   
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY Deaconess Meeting  
in the Library following the Morning 
Worship 
 

 

Tuesday Morning Prayer  
 

Gather in the church library Tuesday 
mornings at 9:30. Give thanks to 
God and pray for needs in our 
families, missionaries, our 
communities, nation and worldwide. 
 

 

Youth Group 
All teens 7th– 12th grade are invited 
Tuesdays 6:30-8:30 p.m.  
for dinner, time with the “Chosen” 
Bible Study and games! 
 

Part of Youth Group is dinner.  Many 
of the teens do not have time for 
dinner before Youth Group meets on 
Tuesday evenings.  If you would like 
to occasionally provide dinner,  
please contact Carol Corbett (603) 
512-9570 
 

 

 

Keepers of  

TRUE Faith  

 
Each Wednesday  
evening throughout 
the school year children from 4 
years old through 6th grade are 
invited 6:30-8 p.m.  for crafts, 
lessons, games and snacks! 
 

 

Sunday School Everyone is invited 
9:30 a.m. each Sunday to learn more 
about God, be a part of great 
discussions and encouraging one 
another.  Children’s classes are 
downstairs, and Teens are in the loft.  
Adults are in the Sanctuary, currently 
studying 1&2 Thessalonians, and Acts in 
the Library. 
 

Children’s Church  

and Nursery 

3 

Thank you to the faithful  
volunteers that currently give their time 
to help with our children.  We are 
looking for a few more people to join in 
the rotation of helpers, so we all have 
more Sunday’s to be a part of worship.  
Contact Kasey Hall (603) 970-1517, 
Sandy Lamirande (603) 923-7397 or 
Sharon Hall (603) 781-5812  
 

Christmas is now the January Tea ! 
Paula Page is hosting a tea party here at 
True on January 13th.     

 

Operation Christmas Child    
 

The Shoe boxes are on their way!   
102 boxes from True and the families of 
Keepers! For more information go to - 
samaritanspurse.org 
 

If you would like to contribute to 

Samaritans Purse for the shipping of the 

boxes, donations may be made by 

marking on envelope or check memo 

line -BOXES  
 



“Dear children, let us not live with words 

 

 
 

or tongue, but with actions and in truth.” 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thanksgiving Dinner Update 
  

Wednesday morning when the meal preparations started we were short 
almost 40 pies.  As the day progressed the pies kept coming in, from our 
church family, local churches, a local bakery and volunteers as they came in to 
work.  By 2 p.m. there were all but two pies of what was originally requested!  
Behind the scenes we can so clearly see God’s hand in this ministry! 
 

There were 233 meals scheduled to be delivered to 138 homes, motels and 
apartments.  We delivered to people on hospice and their nurse, a home 
where widows from their neighborhood gathered, elderly, disabled and those 
unable to cook a traditional Thanksgiving meal.    
 

Thank you to everyone who cleaned the church, volunteered, baked and 
donated food.  Thank you to the Keepers families for donating the peas and 
making cards.  Thank you to the Youth Group for setting up the Fellowship Hall 
and the work they did on Tuesday night.  Thank you to Gail Littlefield for 
following God’s leading and all the many hours she and her family were here 
cooking and serving.   
 

Please pray for the families that received the meal.  Also pray for the 
volunteers.  We received an email this week from a family that in a time of 
grief came here to serve and honor God while helping one Thanksgiving, and 
continued to come back each year. Many facing a loss want to serve others.   
 

  

 
 

 
Books and devotionals, prayer requests, 
missionary updates and the Church Directory are 
on the table in the foyer. Please help yourself! 
 

 

 

PO Box 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road,  

Rochester, NH 03866-1001 

        truememorial.org  (603) 332-3131 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


